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CBD BUG 
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The Honourable Trevor Evans MP 

Member for Brisbane 

P.O. Box 143 

ALBION DC  QLD  4010 

 

Via Email: Trevor.Evans.MP@aph.gov.au  

 

Dear Mr Evans  

 

On behalf of Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG) members I would 

like to congratulate you on being re-elected as the member for the Federal Seat of Brisbane.  

As you will recall, when we met during the 2019 Federal Election campaign, one of the issues 

discussed was the need for the Kangaroo Point to Brisbane CBD pedestrian and cycle bridge.  

At the time you mentioned that your support and willingness to seek Federal Government funding 

for the bridge would be subject to the business case. Brisbane City Council has now produced the 

Preliminary Business Case for this bridge which handed down a positive finding (Figure 1). As 

such, we are very interested to know if you have formed an opinion and if you will be supporting 

Federal Government funding for this important project? 

Yours sincerely 

 

Donald Campbell 

Co-convenor,  

Brisbane CBD BUG 

6 November 2019 

 

CC: 

Lord Mayor Adrian Schrinner - Lord Mayor of Brisbane 

Patrick Condren  - Labor Lord Mayoral Candidate  

Kath Angus   - The Greens Lord Mayoral Candidate 

Cr Vicki Howard  - Central Ward 

Cr Jonathan Sri  - The Gabba Ward 

 



 

 

 

Figure 1:  

 Extract from BCC Kangaroo Point Pedestrian Bridge Preliminary Business 

                Case Key Findings (page 15)  

Source: 

https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/Kangaroo%20Point%20Pedestrian%20Bridge%

20%E2%80%93%20Key%20Findings%20report%20booklet%20-%20TAGGED%20FILE.pdf.pdf 


